From: Cir Kun Huang <Kun.Huang@cumberland.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 11 July 2023 10:52 PM

To: Daniel Cavallo <Daniel.Cavallo@cumberland.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Urgent Opposition to Proposed Development - DA2023/0130
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Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 10:45 PM
To: Clr Kun Huang <Kun.Huang@cumberland.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Urgent Opposition to Proposed Development - DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Council,

| am writing to strongly oppose the proposed development outlined in DA2023/0130, particularly the construction
of an organic waste transfer plant. As a concerned resident who lives just 200 meters away from the proposed
transfer plant, | urge you to carefully consider the following pressing concerns, specifically regarding the potential
impact on my daily travel:

The proximity of the proposed development to my residence raises significant concerns about the disruption it will
cause to my daily commute. Being just 200 meters away, the increased traffic, particularly from heavy trucks
associated with the organic waste transfer plant, will severely impact my travel experience and significantly delay
my daily routine.

Furthermore, the anticipated congestion resulting from the proposed development would inconvenience me and
pose safety risks to all nearby residents. The strain on local infrastructure and potential gridlocks on nearby roads,
including those I rely on for my daily travel, are alarming considerations that cannot be overlooked.

Given these pressing concerns, | implore you to reconsider approving DA2023/0130. It is crucial to prioritise the
well-being, safety, and quality of life of the affected community, including residents like myself, who will bear the
immediate impact of this proposed development. A comprehensive assessment that carefully evaluates the
potential disruption to my daily travel and addresses appropriate mitigation measures is paramount.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this urgent matter. You will thoroughly evaluate the proposed
development's implications and act in our community's best interest. Taking into account the concerns raised by
concerned residents like myself, especially the potential impact on my daily travel due to the proximity of the
organic waste transfer plant, is essential.
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